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Complimentary 
appointments for 
lower limb
Date: Monday 25 May - Friday 29 May

Hosted by: Hip and knee surgeons - View profiles 

Venue: Spire Elland 

This informal appointment is an opportunity for 
you to ask any questions you may have about 
lower limb problems, the routes to diagnosis 
and the various treatment solutions available.

Appointments are up to 15 minutes.

Speak to our self-pay team to book an 
appointment or click to find out more

Are you ready for sandal 
season?
Mr Thomas Goff, Consultant Trauma and 
Orthopaedic Surgeon specialising in all conditions 
of the foot and ankle explains how minimally 
invasive bunion surgery works. 

Read the article here

New consultant
Mr Aaron Ng

Mr Aaron Ng is a consultant orthopaedic 
surgeon specialising in hip and knee surgery. 
He completed his medical degree at the 
Queen's University of Belfast and orthopaedic 
residency at the North Western Deanery.

He then went on to pursue sub-specialty 
training in lower limb arthroplasty and revision 
surgery at the University of British Columbia 
and Vancouver General Hospital in Canada.

Learn more about Mr Ng here

Spire Cycle Challenge 
2020
Next month Spire Elland will be participating in 
a national fundraising week. The week will 
begin with a group of cyclists from a number of 
Spire hospitals cycling from Spire Liverpool to 
Spire Hull and East Riding in one day! 

Stay tuned on our social 
media for more updates 
about what we will be doing!

https://www.spirehealthcare.com/spire-elland-hospital/patient-information/patient-newsletter/
https://www.spirehealthcare.com/spire-elland-hospital/treatments/hip-and-knee/
https://www.spirehealthcare.com/consultant-profiles/mr-aaron-ng-c4255213/



